Jordan Township
Nov. 26 2018

Meeting called to order at 7:00 P.M. with the pledge of allegiance.

Present: Timothy Morris, Donna Theibert, Patricia Nemecek, Steven Houtman, Kevin King

Motion: to accept the minutes as read made by Nemecek second by King with all in favor.

Treasurer’s report was acknowledged.

Paid bills were acknowledged

Motion: to pay pending bills was made by Nemecek second by Houtman with all in favor.

Jim Keller reported that the assessment rolls will be done. BOR is Dec. 11th at 1:00 P.M.
Dawn Lavanway had a handout.

Old Business:
· King reported on the meeting with East Jordan that the county service review had high marks for the authority and that they were in good financial standings.  There has been some staff changes.

· Houtman reported that most people are responding but there are still a few that must be dealt with.  Robin Clark was at the meeting to respond about his property.  Houtman said that he would be watching the property and make sure that improvements will be starting in the spring.
New Business:
· Morris has been in contact with Burt Thompson about the roads.

· The board approved a resolution concerning the logging trucks using the roads during frost laws.

· After the board changed the wording of the Marijuana Resolution this was passed with all in favor.  Theibert was against the changing of the verbiage 
· Theibert took the computer to the Computer Center and had the primary Quick Books program upgraded.  This was $240 compared to the $551 that Quick Books wanted.

Public Comment: None

Adjourn: 8:11 P.M.

Timothy Morris Supervisor                                                                                                              Donna Theibert Clerk
